
PDL UPDATE: Reopening Solvang Viborg PSC 

April 25, 2021  

Monica Phillips, MD                                Medical Director Pacific Diagnostic Laboratories                                

 
 

Announcing the Reopening of PDL’s Viborg  

Patient Service Center in Solvang on May 9th 
 

2030 Viborg Road Suite 118 

Hours: Monday through Friday from 8:00 a.m. to 1:00 p.m. 

                   

 
Visit PDL’s Village Lane Patient Service Center nearby for extended hours: 

 

Location:   2028 Village Lane, Suite 204 

Hours: Monday through Friday from 7:00 a.m. to 5:00 p.m.  

         Saturdays from 8:00 a.m. to 12:00 p.m.  

 

Patients will experience: 

  

    Short Wait Times          Friendly Phlebotomists         Professional Care         Easy Parking 

 

Please visit PDLLABS.com to schedule an appointment or call our Client Services team 

at 805-879-8100.  We look forward to serving you and your patients! 

 

FOR MORE INFORMATION CONTACT PDL CLIENT SERVICES AT   1-805-879- 8100 


